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Four of the Club’s finest examples parked at the Avarina Estate Sportscar Museum, Yallingup. 

 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF 
THE LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB OF AUSTRALIA (WA DIVISION) Inc 

 

Leyland P76 
 

LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB OF AUSTRALIA (WA DIVISION) Inc. 
 
 

Postal Address: PO Box 507 Kwinana WA 6167 
Email: leylandp76@westnet.com.au 
Website: http://www.leylandp76.com/jameswa.html 
General Meetings are held on the last Monday evening of every month at 7.30 PM 
(unless otherwise notified). The Meetings are held at the Kenwick Community Hall 
The AGM is held in July. For dates of club meetings and events, refer to the Coming Events 
section of this Newsletter. 
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Committee Members 2013-2014 
President:   James Mentiplay    0408 918 127 
Vice President:  Dave Bryan   0400 884 841 
Secretary:              Adam Woodwards   0439 492 143  
Treasurer:               Mick le-Cocq   0414 731 535  
WestWords Editor:   Sam Murray     0415 768 485 
Vehicle Scrutineer: Andrew Mentiplay  0457 038 877 
Vehicle Registrar: Gary Mentiplay  94977754 
Spare Parts Officer: Paul Banham   0403 774 377 
Non-Office Bearers: Adrian Carr   0417 991 089 

Kirsty Carr   0402 153 100 
Disclaimer: In regard to products, services and/or procedures which are either advertised or mentioned 
in the editorial content of this magazine, members should determine for themselves the reliability and/or 
suitability for their own particular requirements. 
The Leyland P76 Owners Club of Australia (WA Division) Incorporated cannot accept responsibility for 
any product or service statement made herein and the opinions or comments from any contributor are not 
necessarily those of the club, the committee, the members or the editor. 

::: 
EDITOR’S CORNER: 
As the prospect of a long, hot summer draws closer, it is most fitting that October and 
November are popular months for classic car events. For our Club, it has to be the 
BMC/Leyland Day at Manning Park, Spearwood, scheduled for Sunday 26 October. By 
the time you get to read this editorial, that event will be done and dusted but, hopefully, 
well-supported by members and their cars. November kicks off with the hugely popular 
Brockwell Classic Car Run, scheduled to launch as part of the Fremantle Festival on 
Sunday 9, and promising to display a spectacular range of historic vehicles. Details are on 
page 10.  The Club’s final meet before the Christmas/New Year break will take place on 
Monday 22 December, when formal business will be followed by informal drinks and 
nibbles along with the possibility of some audiovisual entertainment. 
Finally, the Club is putting together another excellent calendar for the New Year and 
members can see details on page 6 on how to order a copy.  

 

��� 

 

WA Club Parts List 
Paul Banham has prepared the following updated parts list for interested Members: 
Targa Hubcaps – set      $110.00      1 set 
Rear Speaker Grills       $10.00       3 pcs 
Steering Column Bushes          $10.00       2 pcs 
Strut-top Bushes                 $50.00pr   3 pairs 
Timing Cover Seal      $45.00       1 pc 
V8 Oil Filters        $24.00ea   0 pcs 
T bar shifter Handles     $5.00ea      5 pcs 
Heater and fan knobs                       13 pcs 
Rust Repair front fender panels $80pair   2pairs 
Indicator Switch mech (new)   $200 ea      1 pc 
Short Handbrake cable             $5.00ea….2 pcs 
V8 Points sets       $25.00set  18sets  
 

Contact Paul on 0403774377 to place an order. 
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COMING EVENTS 
GENERAL  MEETING 

MONDAY 24 NOVEMBER 2014 
7.30pm 

Kenwick Community Centre 
Cnr Kenwick Road and Brixton St, Kenwick. 

 
BMC/Leyland Day. Sunday 26 October. 10.00 am. Manning Park, Spearwood. 
Participating Members should have their cars in place between 9am and 9.30am. 
Brockwell Classic Car Run. Sunday 9 November. Departing, Fremantle Park,  Ellen St, 
Fremantle. Details on page 10. 
Club Christmas Meet. Monday 22 December, 7.30pm, Kenwick Community Centre. 
Nibbles and soft drinks. BYO beer & wine. 
All Aussie Car Day. Sunday 12 April 2015. 10.00am – 4.00pm.Waroona Showgrounds. 
Easter National Meeting 2015 April 3 -6. The Easter 2015 National Meeting is to be 
held at McLaren Vale, South Australia. To make this event possible we need get a better 
idea of numbers so get your accommodation booked direct with the McLaren Vale 
Motel. Phone 08 83238265 or www.mclarenvalemotel.com.au.  Let Dianne or Nigel Bray 
know you are coming; Phone 08 83250512 npbray@hotmail.com 
A comprehensive calendar of WA motoring events can be found at: www.classicrally.com.au 
 

��� 

P76 ENTHUSIASTS FROM UK 
(From the Club Facebook Page by James Mentiplay) 

UK P76 owners, Dave and Sue Eadon, are in Perth for holidays and I was lucky enough 

to catch up with them. 

Dave informed me that he and Sue lived in Australia for a few years back in the mid-80's 

and owned a Spanish Olive Deluxe, which they sold in Derby (far North WA) in 1987 

before heading back to the UK. It appears we may have found this very car still residing 

in Derby and currently for sale, and hopefully Dave and Sue might take it back to the 

UK with them. [Ed’s Note: See article on Dave’s Targa, WestWords, p8, Issue 15, Sept 2014.] 
 

 

 STATE MEET 2014 
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A total of seven P76’s arrived at Busselton on Saturday 11 October for the annual State 
Meet. 
However, it transpired, instead of the pre-arranged display at Signal Park near the 
foreshore, that the group were diverted to a small area next to Rotary Park on the banks 
of the Vasse River. 

 
As the new location was rather remote from any passing pedestrian traffic, it was later 
decided to re-locate to Woolworths supermarket car park, in Kent Street. 
Being a Saturday afternoon, the car park was naturally quite full, so we finished up in 
Duchess Street, outside the medical centre which was closed for the day. Five cars 
managed to park in tandem in the street, with the remaining two utilising the empty 
medical centre car park. 

 
The display, that was originally intended to last for 3 hours, was eventually reduced to 
around two hours. 
However, there was a moderate show of local interest in the vehicles, with members keen 
to engage in conversation with passers-by. 
Among participants, we had a good showing of country members including Geoff Smith, 
Rob Hodson and young Josh Farr from the Donnybrook area, along with Lyn and Riley 
Bradley from Manjimup and Dave Neuzerling and Cristy from Mandurah. 
Metro members included James Mentiplay and friends, Dave Bryan, Paul Banham, Mick 
Le Cocq, Roger Patton-Williams and Sam Murray. 
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Yet another diversion from the planned itinerary occurred when it was learned that the 
lunch venue at Margaret River was unable to cope with the group numbers. So, at 
Geoff’s suggestion, it was agreed to motor on to Yallingup for lunch, and from there to 
view the nearby most impressive Avarina Estate Sportscar Museum. 

 
As Roger and Sam were not staying overnight in Busselton, and were faced with a return 
journey home in the afternoon, they eventually decided to abort the trip to Yallingup, 
have a brief picnic lunch at the Gull servo on Bussell Highway, fill up the tank, and head 
home. 
Meanwhile the rest of the crew carried on with the weekend, that included a visit to 
Augusta in the deep south on Sunday before tackling the 300+km trip home to Perth. 

 
The lads enjoy a relax in Augusta before the long drive back to Perth 
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Leyland P76 2015 Club Calendars 

 

Name:  ..................................................................................  

Address:.................................................................................. Phone: ...................................  

             ……………………………………………….. 

 

Price per Calendar: $30.00 

Postage (if required): $10.00 Australia Wide 

Total Calendars ........................................................................   

Total Owing  ..........................................................................  

Payment Enclosed: ..................................................................   
 
Payment Methods: 
The following payment methods are happily received, please note that 
orders will not be placed until payments are made in full. 
 
Cash or Cheque – enclose or bring by the deadline of the 10/12/2014 
Direct Deposit – bank details outlined below for those wishing to do a 
direct transfer. Please enclose your deposit receipt. Thank You. 
 
Bank Details for Direct Deposit: 
Westpac Account Name: Leyland P76 Owners Club of WA 
BSB: 036-310 ACCT: 100394 
 
Please Note: Deadline for all orders is Wednesday 10th December. 
Unfortunately we cannot place orders received after this date. 
 

Please ensure your order is correct, no exchanges or refunds will be 
available. 

 
Mail your completed order form with remittance details to: 

 
P76 Club Calendar, PO Box 507, Kwinana WA 6167 

 
Any queries please contact James Mentiplay on 0408 918 127 or 

leylandp76@westnet.com.au 
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A HEAVEN-ON-EARTH FOR THE BOY IN EVERY 
MAN 

By Sam Murray  
Some weeks ago, Roger Patton-Williams and I paid a visit to the extraordinary home of a retired 
gentleman in Rockingham, Tony Holmes.  
Tony’s home is extraordinary because it houses a mind-boggling collection of model “planes, 
trains, and automobiles”. So much so, that the two hours we spent there failed to do it justice. 
Just about every room is crammed with thousands of models and other transport exhibits, along 
with a massive array of books on all kind of transport. 

 
Can you spot the P’s? 

And there, right amongst all the exotica, we located three P76 models that Tony had acquired. 
And right beside them stood a P76 V8 badge that I had helped Tony to acquire. Curiously, Tony 
wondered if the apparently upside-down figure “8” on the badge was a product of Leyland 
Australia’s legendary defective quality assurance system. We all agreed that if it had been a 
postage stamp fault the item would be an excellent investment. 
Tony, a collector since the age of five, is a second generation aviation enthusiast, as his father 
served in the British Royal Air Force during World War II, as shown in the picture below.  
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The crowning glory of Tony’s setup would have to be his “Hommes” shed, which is a 
veritable treasure trove of boys’ toys. The fabulous centrepiece is a huge and beautifully 
detailed HO scale train layout complete with English-style village, farmlet with grazing 
cattle, miniature people, automobiles, shops, service station, and just about everything 
else one can think of in a semi-rural setting. To the side of this were crammed dozens of 
model kit sets in their original boxes stacked to the ceiling. Somehow, Tony had 
managed to cram in a little personal “office” space that included audio-visual equipment, 
a place of personal retreat that Tony says provides him with a sense of escape from the 
seeming chaos of the modern world we all have to cope with in our daily lives.     
Tony confesses to being a compulsive collector over many years. Having been involved 
in the aviation industry for most of his working life, it was of little surprise to find that 
his son, also called Tony, is now an extremely successful aviation journalist and author in 
the UK. Tony junior has been instrumental in the publishing of many of the books in his 
Dad’s huge collection. Indeed, inspired by the book collection, I felt compelled to order 
a copy of Tony Jnr’s excellent little Plane Spotter’s Guide, which forms a perfect starting 
point for anyone wanting to get into any hobby associated with aviation.  

 
For those who have idle moments to fill. 
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Among the many posters and prints that Tony has collected over the years, one stands as 
a unique acquisition that was picked up in Fremantle at a bargain basement price. It is a 
truly magnificent picture of an English landscape viewed from an aircraft showing a 
flight of WWII Spitfires over a country township complete with a locomotive leaving the 
local station. Among the signatures beneath the picture one can see that of Group-
Captain Peter Townsend (second from left), the man who captivated the late Princess 
Margaret, but whose divorcee status prevented their marriage, a development that many 
believe triggered the eventual deterioration of the princess’s health and relatively early 
death. 

 
 

Another piece of unique history is captured in a glass cabinet housing a fine model of the 
White Star liner Britannic, sister ship of the ill-fated but much more famous Titanic. 
During World War I the Britannic was commandeered by the British government and 
transformed into a hospital ship for the transport of wounded service personnel. As can 
be seen in the picture, the Britannic’s glass cabinet is surmounted by two of many of 
Tony’s models of WWI aircraft. A sampling of Tony’s book collection can be seen in the 
background. 
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Tony is a much-travelled man and the picture below shows a column of hats he has 
collected, one from every ship he has been on board at one time or other. Careful 
scrutiny can detect one of the caps is from the supercarrier USS Nimitz of the United 
States Navy. Another pile of model kits can be seen in the picture as well. 

 
 

��� 

 

BROCKWELL CLASSIC CAR RUN, SUNDAY 9 NOVEMBER 2014 
 

New starting point 
 

This year’s Brockwell Port to Whiteman Classic Car Run will commence from Fremantle Park, 
Ellen Street Fremantle as a Fremantle Festival event.  
Vehicles will assemble for display between 8.30am and 10.30am, then make their way through 
Fremantle and on to Whiteman Park via prominent beach suburbs.  
Entry fee of $10.00 for each vehicle includes free entry for two people to the Whiteman Park 
Motor Museum on the day. All proceeds go towards the Museum Extension Fund.  
Enquiries: Motor Museum of WA  
 

PH: 9249 9457 Email: motormuseum@optusnet.com.au 
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TERRY JOHNSON 

V8 Water Pumps Reconditioned 

Tel: 93423524;  

Mobile: 0415788178 

SUPPORT THE BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT YOUR CLUB 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
MENTIPLAY LEYLAND 

Est. 1989 
 

Call the P76 specialists for all your P76 needs 
 

New and second hand parts available for both V8 and 6 cylinder 
 

Body, trim, mechanical and interior parts for all models. 
 

Australia wide service! 
 

Call James or Andrew for all your P76 requirements 
 

Phone: 0408 918 127 
Email: leylandp76@westnet.com.au 

 
 
 

 
Special 

NOS V8 & 6 cylinder air filter elements ....... $35.00 plus postage 

ARMADALEARMADALEARMADALEARMADALE    

AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONSAUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONSAUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONSAUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONS    
Incorporating Armadale Gearbox Exchange 

 

UNIT 3 
12 OWEN ROAD 

KELMSCOTT 6111 
Tel: (08) 93993457: Fax: (08) 93993206 

 
Auto and Manual Transmissions 

Power Steering :: Differentials :: 4x4 Specialists 
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RETURN ADDRESS: PO BOX 507 KWINANA W.A. 6167 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have your WestWords Emailed 
 

The advantages of email copies are: (1) Faster delivery; (2) Full colour of all pictures; (3) 
Secure storage of copies in computer hard drive and/or flash drive; (4) Environmentally 
friendly; (5) Ability to share magazine with friends as potential new members; (6) Release 
of Club resources to fund other services. 
Members on the Club emailing list also receive copies of interstate P76 club magazines 
when they become available. 
Your co-operation in this regard would be much appreciated. Simply send your email 
address to the Editor: samurai2@westnet.com.au 
It is understood that some members do not have online access and will continue to 
require hard copies sent by regular mail. 

 
LEYLAND P76 Owners Club of Australia (WA Division) Inc. 
 
 
CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS? 
Please notify the Editor. 
Contact details inside. 

 


